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“I have two children who have attended CEP.  For my daughter, 
initially, it was a difficult adjustment.  After some time, she appeared 
able to change and she and I attribute her experience at CEP as 
being beneficial to this process.  For my son, CEP has been very 
consistent in applying the structure (rules) and guidance that he 
needed.   Everyone at CEP has been helpful to him.  He states he 
knows he has an opportunity to return to Madison H.S. and be a 
“different” person.  Thank you CEP.” 
  

Ms. Janet McCathern, Mother of a Middle and High School Student 
 
 
 
 “CEP has helped my son Joant Fernandez with is grades and 
conduct.  He has changed for the better.  His grades have improved a 
lot.  The teachers have helped him and explain to him the material.  
At the beginning I was not happy with him being here, but I do like the 
way he has improved and for that I am very thankful.” 
 

Silvia Molina, Mother of a Middle School Student 
 
  
 
 “My son Tre Daniel attended CEP in 2005.  I feel the staff was very 
helpful and concerned about my son.  They all worked with him to 
move on and be successful.  Now he understands and knows the 
tools to be successful.  Thank you CEP for everything you did.” 
 

 Lisa Daniel, Mother of a Middle School Student 


